
Dear Local Business Owner, 

We hope this message finds you well. Our organization, [Your Organization Name], is 

dedicated to supporting the education of local students through our scholarship program. This 

year, we are launching a fundraising campaign to provide financial assistance to deserving high 

school graduates. 

We are reaching out to local businesses like yours to invite you to be a part of this meaningful 

initiative. Your contribution, whether financial or in-kind, will directly impact the future of our 

community by helping students pursue their educational goals. 

We have identified several ways you can get involved: 

• Financial Donations: Any amount is appreciated and will help fund scholarships. 

• In-Kind Donations: Consider providing goods or services that can be auctioned or used 

for fundraising events. 

• Sponsorship Opportunities: Become a sponsor for our fundraising events, which will 

promote your business in the community. 

As a token of our appreciation, all donors will be acknowledged in our campaign materials and 

during events. Together, we can make a significant difference in the lives of our local students. 

If you are interested in supporting our scholarship fundraising campaign, please contact us at 

[Your Contact Information]. We would be happy to discuss how you can contribute and 

partner with us. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back to our community. We are looking 

forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


